NEWSLETTER



Summer Term 12.07.2024



Dear Parents / Carers,

I hope this newsletter finds you well.

On Tuesday, our Year 6 children who are transitioning to St. Mary's High School spent the morning in their new school. I hope you all enjoyed your time there.

Our Key Stage 2 results were sent to school on Tuesday. We spent Tuesday and Wednesday validating the results, as some children are bordering on the next grade boundary. The children are delighted with their results, as are we. I would like to thank the children and their families for working conscientiously with Mrs Woodward and Mrs Julien towards the national assessments. The schools performance against national standards can be found on the school website. Y6 parents, this should have been shared earlier with you all for convenience.

The Leavers' Mass is on Monday, in school at 9.30am. This will be slightly longer than usual as we have a number of retirees this year, both staff and governors.

Tickets for the Key Stage 2 Performances were sent home with the KS2 pupils this week (per family with the eldest sibling). Please remember to bring them to the performances next week. If you arrive without a ticket you may not be permitted entry.

Your child's report should have been sent home today.

Wishing you all a restful weekend.

Arbor: New System

We will stop using ParentMail for school communications from Friday 30th August. This is in preparation for all communications to be sent via our new system, Arbor, in September. This week all parents / carers should have received a welcome email from Arbor to set up your account. Please check the ParentMail sent this week for guides and information. Please set up your account by the end of next week so that Mr Gore can support you if you run into any problems.

ParentPay:

We will stop using ParentPay on Friday 19th July. Please do not make any payments via ParentPay after this date as accounts are being migrated over to Arbor. Any funds paid into ParentPay after Friday 19th July may not be transferred over to Arbor correctly. Mr Gore will send out a reminder regarding this next week. More information about payments to Arbor for clubs, meals, trips, music, snacks and any other item for the new academic year will be sent in the first week of the holidays.

Outstanding balances:

Please can we ask that you check ParentPay (before Friday 19th July) and make any payments for outstanding amounts. Please can parents / carers in Year 6 ensure that all balances are up to date.

Bounce-a-Thon: A Huge 'Thank You'

The Friends of Sacred Heart would like to say a huge thank you to all who were able to support the Bounce-a-Thon this week. The total amount raised was an amazing £1571. The next Friends meeting will be in early September where we will make a plan for how the money will be spent. All parents / carers are welcome to join the meeting. The confirmed date will be sent out at the start of the new term.

1 MD emoth





Reception			
Golden Ticket	Freddie	Trying his best when learning a new song and remembering the actions with confidence.	
Golden Ticket	Ife	Always trying her best in everything she does.	
Golden Ticket	Lewis	Great work in maths this week when subitising and counting beyond 20.	
Reading Champ	Leo B	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Teamwork	Hidaya	Hidaya is a wonderful member of our class who helps out others. She has shown this week she can work in team during her trip to the farm and bounce- a-thon by making sure everyone had their turn and sharing with others with a smile on her face.	
Year One			
Golden Ticket	Amelie	Writing a detailed plan for her story based on Goldilocks and just one bear.	
Golden Ticket	Sebastian	Identifying coins we use and making different totals.	
Golden Ticket	Thomas	Reading and spelling Year One tricky words with greater confidence.	
Reading Champ	Olly	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Empathy	Viktoria	Viktoria has shown she is a helpful member of our class and has looked after her friends this week. Well done Viktoria!	
Year Two			
Golden Ticket	Charlie	A great effort in history - producing a leaflet about the 1980's.	
Golden Ticket	Jane	Great work in maths using positional language to follow instructions.	
Golden Ticket	Toluwani	A great effort writing a diary entry and including all of his Mastery Keys.	
Reading Champ	April	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Empathy	Harriet	Harriet can be very kind and has shown kindness in class this week when considering the feelings of others,	

Year Three			
Golden Ticket	Alfie	Great work when creating and interpreting data using pictograms.	
Golden Ticket	Jerry	Excellent response on our class book 'Our House' and his ideas on how we can be more welcoming and celebrate each others uniqueness.	
Golden Ticket	Lilith	A thoughtful prayer where she gave thanks for the work which CAFOD do in supporting those in need.	
Reading Champ	Sam	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Empathy	Jacob	Jacob is a supportive and encouraging friend towards others in the class.	
Year Four			
Golden Ticket	Amelia	Some good work on plotting coordinates.	
Golden Ticket	Ivaylo	Good work drawing 2D shapes on the grid.	
Golden Ticket	Scarlett	Good singing during singing practise.	
Reading Champ	River	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Excellence	Ajai	Ajai always strives to give his all in all areas of the curriculum. Well done Ajai.	
Year Five			
Golden Ticket	Nancy	Sharing ideas in R.E. about the small things we can do to show that we care for each other.	
Golden Ticket	Vincci	Joining in with the end of year performance and learning all the words so quickly.	
Reading Champ	Nathan	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Excellence	Jason C-K	showing enthusiasm and drive to enjoy all that we do in school.	
Year Six			
Golden Ticket	Ethan	Amazing characterisation in the play rehearsals.	
Golden Ticket	Thea	Going above and beyond when preparing for the play.	
Golden Ticket	Wejli	Fantastic enthusiasm in singing.	
Reading Champ	Max	Well done for completing your weekly reading tasks.	
Teamwork	Jessica Co	Jessica encourages the others in Year 6 to be more organised and efficient.	